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SCHOOL-PARENT COMPACT 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

We value your role in working to help your child achieve high academic standards. This compact 

provides ways you and our school staff can build and maintain a partnership to support your child’s 

academic progress. 

 

The SCHOOL’S RESPONSIBILITY is to: 

 

 Provide a quality curriculum and resource materials 

 Provide you with assistance in understanding academic 

achievement standards and assessments 

 Provide ongoing opportunities for communication between you and our staff through: 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Progress Reports 

Parent Meetings  

 

The PARENT/GUARDIAN RESPONSIBILITY is to: 

 

 Be sure your child attends school regularly 

 Encourage your child to exhibit a positive school behavior 

 Review your child’s homework 

 Attend parent/teacher conferences 

 Monitor extracurricular time and activities 

  

The STUDENT’S RESPONSIBILITY is to: 

 

 Attend school each day 

 Complete all assignments 

 Have a positive attitude toward school 

 Do your best on tests, quizzes, and classwork 

 

Please review this compact with your child(ren).   

We look forward to working with you this school year.  

 

Thank You 


